	              Town of Lincoln Monthly Board Meeting Minutes April 20th, 2021
The monthly town meeting for the Town of Lincoln was held on Tuesday April 20th, 2021 at 5pm at the townhall.
Meeting was called to order by Chairman Bruce Auseth.  Members present, Bruce Auseth Chairman, Cody Ritscher and Steve Heller supervisors, Trinity Hungerford treasurer, and Carolyn Thomsen Clerk.   Ray Secrist outgoing Chairman and Carol Secrist were also present.  Clerk noted all notices were posted as required.
Minutes were read by Clerk. Cody Ritscher made motion to approve minutes, Steve Heller second. 
Treasurer’s balance reflected $6,978.70 in checking and $57,904.30 in savings ($10,109.85 of savings is 2019 bridge fund dollars) total of $64,883.00. Steve made motion to approve, Cody second.

Town orders 4742-4750 in the amount of $3,004.46 were approved and paid.  
Clerk reported mowing and snowplow contracts are up for bid in 2021.  Clerk will put ad in paper for bid contracts.  J&K Lawn Care will continue to mow until bids are received. 
The American Rescue Plan Act was discussed.   The township may receive funds from this program.  More details will follow as governor’s  final approval has not been granted.   Bruce Auseth reported road work may be needed on Earney road.  Piel Road has several trees on right away; Steve and Cody will follow up to clear from roadside.  Final tree cutting date on Piel Road is pending.  
April 6th, 2021 Election results; Bruce Auseth Chairman, Cody Ritscher and Steve Heller Supervisors, Trinity Hungerford Treasurer, and Carolyn Thomsen Clerk.  Ray Secrist and Kathy Schultz did not run for re-election.   Authorized signers for Town funds are Bruce Auseth, Trinity Hungerford, and Carolyn Thomsen.  New signature cards will be signed by Bruce, Trinity, and Carolyn; Ray and Kathy will be removed as authorized signers effective 4/20/21.  
Bruce Auseth reported new furnace remains on order.
Ray Secrist made motion to adjourn, Cody Ritscher seconded, meeting adjourned.  Next meeting will be Wednesday May 19th, 2021 at 6 PM at the town hall.  

                                                                  Carolyn Thomsen, Town Clerk
